
 
12 June 2018 
 

NOTICE TO INDUSTRY  
 

HUMAN PRESCRIPTION MEDICATIONS 
 

 
Trainers and stable employees are warned that appropriate steps must be taken to 
ensure that horses are not contaminated with human prescription medications by 
any means including during the feeding and handling of horses or through human 
excretion within the stable environment. 
 
HRNSW Stewards would expect that any trainer or stable employee required to take 
prescription medication would at a minimum regularly wash their hands especially 
after handling medication, wear gloves and utilise appropriate toilet facilities within 
the stable environment. 
 
Failure to ensure that appropriate steps are taken may result in prohibited 
substances being detected in raceday samples. 
 
If anyone requires further information please contact HRNSW Integrity Department. 
 
 
MICHAEL PRENTICE 
Integrity Manager 

 


